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Suggested findings/recommendations for Task and Finish Group
1. There is a lack of a community Hospital in Chelmsford and no possibility of funding one in the foreseeable future.

2. A number of Essex residents use services commissioned by Suffolk PCT and delivered by West Suffolk Hospital NHS Trust.

3. Parking in Bures is difficult for those patients wishing to visit the GP surgery there.

4. Bus routes for those Essex patients using bus services when visiting their GP surgery in Sudbury are inconsistent.

5. If phlebotomy services could be provided from all GP surgeries locally, it would be beneficial to patients.

Recommendation for Finding 5
This should be one of the issues that PCTs discuss with emerging GP consortia.
6. Residents of North Essex who use Suffolk health services do not receive any information from Suffolk PCT and are not included in any consultations they might undertake.
Recommendation for Finding 6
Suffolk PCT should include Essex residents whose use their services when disseminating information and undertaking consultations.

7. Mid Essex PCT has been very open and supportive throughout the Task and Finish Group Process.

8. In the Maldon District, facilities are spread but this has been the case for many decades given the rural nature of the district.

9. It has been long term health policy to centralise as many services as possible on the Broomfield site for both clinical and cost effective reasons however this may not be to the benefit of residents living long distances away.
10. There are insufficient wheelchairs for visitors to Broomfield Hospital who have a level of reduced mobility.
Recommendation for Finding 10
Mid Essex health Trust should provide sufficient wheelchairs for those visitors who need them.

11. Drop-in Audiology Facilities are inconsistent in Mid Essex.

Recommendation for Finding 11
Mid Essex PCT should consider commissioning Drop-in Audiology Facilities consistently across Mid Essex
12. There are plans to discontinue services at Walnut Tree and
St Leonards Hospitals and relocate them to a new development soon to be built in Sudbury.
Recommendation for Finding 12
Members welcome the intention of Suffolk PCT to continue providing a range of health services in the Sudbury area.

13. Chelmsford residents who have until recently used phlebotomy services provided at St Johns Hospital now have to travel across Chelmsford to Broomfield Hospital to access the service.

Recommendation for Finding 13

Members welcome the intention of Mid Essex Health Trust to secure sites for phlebotomy services on the St John’s side of town in the near future. 
